
Dear Planning Commissioners and City Council members 
 
As a resident of the City of Santa Clarita, I am writing to you in support of the Sand Canyon 
Hotel & Resort.  This project will bring jobs, leisure and recreation, and other economic 
opportunities to the community.   
 
A hotel and resort will bring hundreds of jobs to the city.  Initially, construction jobs will be 
needed.  After the resort is built numerous new jobs in hospitality and recreation will be 
available for local residents.  More local jobs will reduce traffic and congestion on local 
freeways. 
 
I am especially excited about the new leisure and recreation opportunities the resort will 
provide.  This includes walking trails, dining, sports, a spa, and a large ballroom for special 
events.  These new amenities will increase property values and quality of life in the City. 
 
Additionally, a new hotel and resort will bring new economic opportunities to the City.  A resort 
will bring in additional tourism money.  It will increase tax revenues for the City and bolster 
revenues for other local businesses. 
 
Finally, I am impressed with Sand Canyon Hotel & Resort’s environmentally friendly plans.  This 
includes being 100% solar powered, a greywater system, and new open space. 
 
Thank you for this opportunity to show my support.  I am hopeful of further progress being 
made on the Sand Canyon Hotel & Resort. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Renee Roque 
 
Women’s Council of Realtors 


